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The Tobacco Has No Place Here campaign invites you to a community feast in Iqaluit to 

celebrate National Non-Smoking Week. You are invited to join the celebration and feast 

at 5:30 p.m., Saturday, January 19, 2013, at Inuksuk High School, in Iqaluit. 

 

Health and Social Services is introducing the Steps for Change challenge. Steps for 

Change challenges everyone, smokers and non-smokers, to take a step towards 

making Nunavut tobacco-free. 

 

Enter a draw for a chance to win great prizes and listen to a sneak preview of The Jerry 

Cans CD release. Nunavut has the highest rate of smoking in Canada. Plan to come to 

the feast and learn more about tobacco and what we can do to make Nunavut tobacco-

free. 
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